
 

 “2023 ZNA NW Koi Show Raffle”  

 

Guidelines for the 2023 ZNA NW Koi Show Raffle 
 

With the 2023 ZNA NW Koi show back for its 40th edition, the NWKGC is having a RAFFLE for the 
first time in many years.  This exciting event features koi from 3 dealers in California as well as a 
bag of outstanding koi food.  We would like to thank Genki Koi, JPD Foods, Majestic Koi, and 
Mystic Koi for their generous contributions!   
 

• Tickets are $5.00 each.  There is no limit on the Number of tickets to be sold or that my 
be purchased by individuals.  Tickets are limited are limited to koi hobbyists only. 

• Tickets can be purchased at the Show on August 4th and 5th or through the NWKGC 
Website at www.nwkg.org.  Payment is made via PayPal.  Website tickets are sold in 
groups of 4 for $20.00 plus a small processing fee. 

 
 Information required when purchasing tickets: 

1. Name 
2. Address 
3. Phone 
4. Email Address 
5. List in order of preference, your choice of items.  (Item #3,2,4,1), Refer to 2023 ZNA 

NW Koi Show Raffle Flyer for item numbers. 
 

Each ticket purchaser will receive a confirmation email with your ticket numbers. 
 
The drawing will be held on Saturday – August 5th,2023 at the Koi Show banquet. 
 
Winners will be posted on the NWKGC website. 
 
All shipping charges will be the responsibility of the winners of 2023 ZNA NW Koi Show Raffle.  
Arrangements for pick up and/or shipping must be completed with the Donators by August 19, 
2023.  If arrangements are not made by August 19th, prizes revert back to their original 
donators. 
 

GOOD LUCK AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!! 
 

Please direct any questions to znanwkgc@gmail.com 
 

In purchasing tickets, you agree to the above guidelines and accept that The Northwest Koi & Goldfish Club (ZNA NW 
Chapter), is not responsible for the health of fish donated to the Raffle.  After the raffle, all communication will be between 
the raffle winner and the donator.  Any item not claimed by the winner with the donator will revert back to donators 
ownership on August 19th, 2023. 
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